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PRAYER REQUESTS 
The Overall family, Becky Watson, 
Amanda Luneau and family, Mary 
Green and family, Shattelle Shelly 
McLin, Trey Mustian, Julianne Ziefle 
 
CONGREGATIONAL NEWS 
Congratulations to the newlyweds 
Fletcher and Pastor Leslie Hyacinth,  
who celebrated their wedding with us  
last weekend in a beautiful ceremony. 
We pray many blessings for the 
newlyweds. 
 
Jane Chandler’s memorial service will be 
held in our Sanctuary on Sat, 5/11 at 
11am with a reception to follow in our 
fellowship hall. 
 

HEART MAT-TERS  
The mat-ters will take a summer break. 
No plastic bags are needed till fall. 
 
ALTAR FLOWERS 
The flowers on our altar are to the glory 
of God, in celebration of the birthday of 
Jerry Dynes. 
 

 CONTACT INFO   
Office: 225-293-4440 / jena@jumcbr.org  
Pastor Leslie: leslie.stephens@jumcbr.org 
Diane Pickholtz (Finance): 
     diane.pickholtz@jumcbr.org 
Teran (Family Life): teranelt@gmail.com/ 

 jumcfamilybr@gmail.com 
Eric Johnson (Choir Director):                                  
     e.dav.johnson@gmail.com 
Cheri Phillips (JUMP Director):225-241-5341/   
     jumpkidsbr@gmail.com 
Paul Holden (UMM): 225-715-4783  
Patrick Carpenter (Trustees Chair):  
     pwcarpenter@me.com 
Jerry Dynes(JeffersonFeeds):225-302-0934 
Carolyn Rice (Altars): 225-235-8815 
Melissa Thomson (LOJ & Acolytes):  
     225-329-9481 
Debra Cowart (SPR/Scripture Readers): 
     225-287-4154/debra@galveznotary.com 
Amy Evans (SPR): amy0311@hotmail.com  
EJ Webb (HandyMan):225-938-0899   
Sandie Webb (Mats): 225-952-9258  
Jerry Monier (OpenAir):225-573-6436  
Chantilly Reddmann (Cursillo):225-279-1384 

 

 

JOIN US FOR WORSHIP 
This Sun, 4/28, we celebrate “Mission Sunday” with our Missions team leader 
Jerry Monier giving the message, showing how JUMC’s money and efforts 
impact many different projects and ministries. We’ll have “The Blood Center” 
here holding a blood drive from 9am-1pm. They serve over 60 different 
hospitals within our southern region. Philip Prescott will lead this week’s 
children’s message, and our JUMC Chancel Choir will sing the anthem.  
Megan Shannon serves as our guest pianist.  Pastor Leslie is expected to be back 
with us in service this Sunday. 
   
OPEN AIR MINISTRY 
Jefferson provided the water this Sun, 4/28, for the downtown homeless 
community ministry “Open Air.” Jerry Monier will give info regarding this 
important outreach, and others, as part of his worship service message.  
 
UMM DINNER IN MAY   
Join the men’s group for dinner and fellowship at Casa La Vida on Coursey Blvd 
on Thurs, 5/2 at 6pm.  
 
SENIOR SUNDAY  
Join us on Sun, May 19th as we celebrate graduating high school senior Mary-
Katherine Monier. She plans to attend Millsaps College in Jackson, MS.  
 
FOSTER CARE AWARENESS MONTH 
The LA Methodist Foster Care organization is our state’s leading therapeutic 
foster care program supporting a state-wide network of families. Their mission 
is to… “guide children and families home to experience God's love by following 
the teachings of Christ.”  Medically fragile children are especially in need of 
support and assistance. May is Foster Care Awareness month and a special 
collection will be offered. An envelope will be available for donations to the 
children’s home and foster programs.  If you feel called to become a foster 
parent or wish to learn more about it, please visit RecruitFosterCare.com. 
 
SCHOLARSHIP INFO 
The Rev. Beverly E. Bond Memorial Scholarship is open to any UMC member 
in Louisiana planning to or currently studying to become a minister, Christian 
educator, or other Christian service professional. Applications are due 6/1 for 
those accepted and registered at an accredited school supported by the UMC.  
The Ruth B. and Embree K. Easterly Memorial Scholarship is open to JUMC 
members attending or planning to attend an accredited Louisiana university.  
Applications due 6/30. Contact the church office for an application. 
 
VBS SCUBA – JUNE 10-14 
At VBS Scuba, kids dive deep into an amazing undersea adventure where they’ll 
experience the ever-flowing, never-ending love of God. Sign up today to 
volunteer or register a child on JUMC’s website. A donation board for supplies 
will be in the narthex soon. 
 


